TELEPHONE 59478 Rep. with endowers

51 HAMILTON ROAD, OXFORD.

11th June, 1962.

Dear Brian,

Many thanks for your letter of the 18th May, and please forgive me for having been so long in answering (my mother-in-law died on the 19th, which involved us in a ten-day trip to Germany, & we are still in the throes of catching up on postponed teaching).

No, I never got a slip about the Anglo-Catalan conference, & had merely gathered from Joan Gili that it was to take place immediately after the Hispanic do. Could I have the dates & details some time? Yes, indeed I do want to attend it. How are you off for papers? I wasn't clear from the end of your letter ("we have about 6 papers so far. Can you make it?") whether you were wanting one from me, or just asking if I could come. I am not terribly anxious to do one, but if you wanted one from Oxford, I could easily produce one following up an aspect of my recent book on Lull - I have all the material ready.

Yours ever,

Blut.